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Timeliness Requirement Update 

 
CCR has re-evaluated our timeliness exclusion deadline (originally 
extended to 6/30/2019; further extended to 8/31/2019; and then 
again extended to 10/31/2018. As a result of our re-evaluation, the 
timeliness requirement for cases diagnosed in 2018 and forward will 
be suspended one final time until 12/31/2019.   
Note:  This is the final suspension of the timeliness requirement.  The 
requirement will be reinstated effective 1/1/2020. 

This exclusion does NOT apply to cases diagnosed prior to 2018. Pre- 
2018 cases are expected to meet timeliness requirements. 

The timeliness suspension applies to both Commission on Cancer 
(CoC) facilities and non-CoC facilities. A future Data Alert will be 
distributed in December 2019 when the timeliness requirement is 
reinstated. 
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https://www.ccrcal.org/submit-data/cancer-registrars-hospitals-and-facilities/reporting-by-cancer-registrars/data-alerts/
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